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Agenda Item No. (13) 

 

Board of Directors 

Meeting of November 20, 2020 

(REVISED NOVEMBER 20, 2020) 
 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 

1. Communication forwarded by the Customer Service Center from Julie Smith, addressed to 

the Golden Gate Bridge District, dated November 12, 2020, expressing concerns regarding 

the cancellation of Golden Gate Transit Bus routes. (Added 11/19/20) 

 
2. Email from Sandy Jonas, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 

dated November 14, 2020, expressing opposition to employee layoffs. (Added 11/19/20) 

 
3. Email from Catherine Otto, addressed to Golden Gate Bridge District General Manager 

Denis Mulligan, dated November 16, 2020, suggesting District-wide furloughs in lieu of 

employee layoffs. (Added 11/19/20) 

 

4. Email from Abra Berman, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 

dated November 17, 2020, suggesting District-wide employee furloughs as a plan for 

deficit reduction. (Added 11/19/20) 

 
5. Email from Bart Hackworth, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, dated 

November 17, 2020, suggesting that a more equitable solution for deficit reduction is to 

implement progressive furloughs District-wide tailored to impact the highest paid more 

and the lower paid less. (Added 11/19/20) 

 
6. Email from Jim Petersen, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 

dated November 18, 2020, expressing concerns regarding the reduction in Golden Gate 

Transit bus service and its negative impact on riders. (Added 11/19/20) 

 

7. Letter from Paul M. Davis, Esq., addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of 

Directors, dated November 12 and received on November 19, 2020, expressing opposition 

to a toll surcharge.  (Added 11/19/20) 

 

8. Email from Patricia Burgos, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of 

Directors, dated November 19, 2020, expressing opposition to employee layoffs. 

(Added 11/20/20) 

 

9. Email from Bus Operator Robert Kaufman, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District 

Board of Directors, dated November 20, 2020, expressing opposition to employee layoffs. 

  (Added 11/20/20) 

 

 

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 

Secretary.  


